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Re-create - Hot Holding Committee

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

that the Hot Holding Committee be re-created under the direction of Council III to address:

· a study of calibration methods for infrared units.

· the issues of evaporative cooling and its relationship to hot holding temperatures, including temperature loss, elapsed time, and corrective action.

· a final recommendation for a hot holding temperature requirement based on risk.

This scientifically based "evaporative cooling range" temperature could then be added to the 129oF. growth limit (for Clostridium perfringens ) to calculate a scientifically based "safe" TCS hot holding temperature, and report back to Council III at the 2012 Biennial Meeting.
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